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October Update 

 

The working groups on the intake process and new policies and procedures continued to meet, 

identifying goals for each group and beginning work on the first steps of policy development. 

During each sub group meeting there were presentations from the courts and law enforcement 

on what current practice is as well as which tools have already been developed. For the intake 

subgroup, the next meeting will be focused on developing the information necessary for the 

zones to collect at intake and the best way to ensure that data is being collected, including for 

example ensuring that proper screening is done for potential human trafficking victims. This will 

also provide an opportunity to again talk about the FRAME system and what the process is for 

updating it. For the policies and procedures group the focus of the next meeting will be on 

education and connecting with school representatives on working together. 

 


